


NEXT BOARD MEETING - MAR 24, 2020

TREATY 7 LAND 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

MHPSD,
WHERE

KIDS 
COUNT!

RECOGNITION & 
ACCOMPLISHMENTS
Bequeath – Deborah Anne Bitz 
(Aug 25, 1956 - May 26, 2019)

The Division would like to acknowledge Ms. 
Deborah Anne Bitz for her generous gift to public 
education. Ms. Bitz graduated from Medicine Hat 
High School in 1974 and made it a priority to leave 

part of her legacy to 
students. Ms. Bitz 
donated $100,000 which 
will be endowed and the 
investment earnings will 
be used to provide 
Medicine Hat High 
School students with 
academic scholarship 
opportunities. 

We acknowledge that we are on the traditional 
territory of the Blackfoot Confederacy and the 
people of Treaty 7 Region in Southern Alberta. We 
honour and acknowledge the homeland of the 
Métis people. We are grateful for the traditional 
Knowledge Keepers and Elders who are still with 
us today and those who have gone before us.

FIVE UNIVERSAL GOALS

Provide optimal learning environments to all 
learners
Approach all people with an inclusive 
mindset
Foster a culture of wellness
Develop leadership skills among all mem-
bers of the school community
Determined focus on First Nation, Métis and 
Inuit student success
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403.528.6700                                                                                               MHPSD.CA

5:30 p.m. School Sharing Presentation from Medicine Hat Christian School
6:00 p.m. Regular Board Meeting
Board meetings are held in the MHPSD Central Office - Board Room,  601 1st Ave SW.

Edwin Parr Award 
This award recognizes remarkable first year 
teachers who demonstrate outstanding 
instructional practice and model impeccable 
professionalism. We are fortunate to have a 
remarkable group of first year teachers, the 
nominees are as follows:

École Connaught School - Anna Leclair 
Dr. Ken Sauer School - Colton Sutter 
Herald School - Jaelynn Funk 
Medicine Hat High School - Kolton Krein

The Board congratulates Kolton Krein, who has 
been selected to represent MHPSD as the 
candidate for the ABSBA 2020 Edwin Parr 
Teacher Award. Good luck Kolton!


